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April 20, 2020  
 
 
 
 
Club Presidents and Association Members, 
 
 
Update on COVID-19: Provincial Announcement 
 
 
On behalf of Alberta Summer Swimming, I want to thank you for your patience and 
assure you we are actively assessing the information released in today’s 
announcement from the Alberta Government. Our executive collectively with our 
board of directors will be seeking guidance and direction from Swim Alberta, 
Swimming Canada and Alberta Health Services (AHS). We will be taking 
a thoughtful, careful look at all aspects of the information.  
 
I understand that your summer swim season may not be quite as you had 
envisioned but we’re committed to ensuring the health and safety of all our 
athletes, coaches and spectators. We’ll be keeping you updated throughout the 
summer as details are confirmed. If you have questions or concerns, you can 
always email us at albertasummerswimming@gmail.com.  
 
We’ll be in touch soon. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Andre 
Alberta Summer Swimming Association 

 


